
Everyday:
Chicken burgers with/without fries
Cheeseburger with/without fries

Monday: 
personal pizzas

chicken strips w/fries
Tuesday:

taco in a bag
taco salad or soft taco

Wednesday: 
chicken fajita

popcorn chicken
Thursday:

loaded buffalo chicken bake
jalapeno poppers

















Dec 16: "A" Friday 
Chess club: Mondays to Thursdays

at lunch in Room 5
Math Club: meets Mondays @

lunch in Andrea's room 
Robotics Club: Meets Monday –

Thursday from 3:15-5:00pm.
Archery Club: Practice Wednesdays

from 5:00-6:30pm.
GSA Club: meets Wednesday at

lunch in room 55. 
Interact Club: meets Wednesday at

lunch.

ANNOUNCEMENTS CAFETERIA SPECIALS
NOW OPEN MON-FRIDAY!! 

BIRTHDAY
DEC 10, 11, 12



MACKENZIE L., DANICA S., MYAH K., 

HUNTER GD., ALEXANDER M.
 

Happy








WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 21 
WCHS @ KAHS (JV ONLY)






Rock the Diploma is BACK!

Study smarter for your


Diploma Exams. Starting in

January 2023 RTD is back

with in-person and online


options. If interested or

have any questions, please

see poster outside Wellness

with QR code or see Stacey

in Wellness for info sheet.






The Tri-High Food Drive is HERE! From December 5th - 20th, bring

food to your advisors or to the front foyer during lunch! Churchill is

competing against LCI and Chinook to see who can raise the most

food AND monetary donations! So, if you can't donate food go to

School Cash Online to donate money. Spread the word to family

and friends! The winning school will get a trophy and bragging


rights! You can also earn Churchill Challenge Points via donating!"








 







Do you love science? Have you finished science 10? Then check

out the iGEM Dual credit course next semester! You will have the

opportunity to take a course in person at a lab at the University

of Lethbridge on Friday afternoons. If you want to sign up please


see Morgan in the office before Dec 16th. Only 16 seats

available!















If any students would like to come see New West Theatres

production of Blockbuster FOR FREE on Wednesday
December 14 come see Emily ASAP to get a ticket! 





